
Date: Fri, 26 Sep 2003 10:56:26 +0200 

Subject: Re: First week in December 

From: Vasif Kortun <kortun@netone.com.tr> 

To: Ursula Biemann <geobodies@smile.ch> 

CC: Miss Öykü Özsoy<programs.platform@garanti.com.tr> 

 

Super, I am glad all is settled. I will not be in town for December 1, 2 and 

3, but both November and Öykü will be at Platform to help you with 

everything you may need. 

 

Öykü will send you the bank informatino today. It is crucial to let us know 

when the payment will be wired so that we can follow it up here. 

 

When you have a moment to think about if it would be good to have a public 

session, I would be very happy. If you do not prefer to do such a thing, let 

me know as well. 

 

Regarding your stay, did you already make the hotel reservations? Please 

do not hesitate to contact me for such matters of organization. We will 

gladly to do it. 

 

Warmest, 

 

Vasif 

 

 

 

 

> Hi Vasif, 

ok then, we are coming December 1-5 and just do our thing. 

I will arrive a day early so I can see you and go through everything. 

It might be nice when there are other things going on there. 

meanwhile you could give me all the information about the 

Foundation, address and bank information for the contract 

we will set up with your institution for the management of 

the fund for the workshop. 

 

more later, 

Ursula 

 


